


 

 
 

   
 

 

    
 

   

  
  

 
  

  
 

  
 

   
 

 

 

 
  

 
 

   
  

 

 

 
 

   
 

 

    
 

   

  
  

 
  

  
 

  
 

   
 

 

 

 
  

 
 

   
  

 

SCON 10001836 

SCON 10001903 

SCON 10001882 

Verizon Maryland, LLC 

This Supplier Contract is for the purchase of ANI-ALI database records for Fiscal 
Year 2024 for the 911 Center. 

According to the Sole Source memo dated 7/7/23, signed by Mike Fried, these are 
tariff regulated database record services under the Miscellaneous Service 
Arrangements Tariff, Universal Emergency Number 911 Service and provided by 
Verizon Maryland, Inc. 

These 911 database records can only be provided by Verizon Maryland 

The expenditure of $610,000.00 is inclusive of all charges, fees, taxes and tariff 
surcharges as allowed by law, regulations or tariffs. 

The County will be reimbursed for these expenditures by the ENSB (Emergency 
Number Systems Board) 

Not To Exceed: $610,000.00 
Award Date: 9/28/23 

Van Dyk Baler Corp 

The Department of Public Works and Transportation requests approval of SCON- 
10001903 with Van Dyk Baler Corp. 

As stated in the Sole Source memo dated 8/23/23 signed by D'Andrea Walker, 
VanDyk Vision AR headset utilized Augmented Reality technology to enable County 
employees to have direct contact with VanDyk technicians, when a problem with the 
equipment occurs. The AR technology enables the VanDyk technician to see and 
hear the problem as the Baltimore County maintenance team performs the repair. 
The VanDyk Vision is a proprietary piece of equipment designed to interact 
seamlessly with the existing VanDyk single stream system. When there is a 
mechanical issue, Baltimore County employees will have a VanDyk trained 
technician virtually provide instructions and guidance for equipment services such as 
troubleshooting, repairs, and installations. The ability to virtually connect with the 
technician is more efficient, will reduce downtime, and maximize productivity. 

5 yr. Estimated Award Total: $50,000.00 
Award Date: 9/29/23 

Sherwood Logan & Assoc., Inc. 

The Department of Public Works and Transportation requests approval of SCON- 
10001882. 

As stated in the Sole Source memo dated 8/4/23 signed by D'Andrea Walker, this 
Supplier Contract provides DPWT the ability to purchase Xylem Flygt pumps and 
parts, as well as legacy brands from Sherwood-Logan & Associates, Inc. This 
supplier is the sole provider in the State of Maryland for this equipment. Xylem Flygt 
pumps are used in a large number of our Sewage Pumping Stations. No other pump 
will fit in the existing infrastructure of those stations without re-engineering. No other 
parts will work in the Flygt or Xylem pump besides ones designed to do so. If a 
replacement pump of the same model were not available, the pumping station would 
need extensive redesign for piping, controls, and electrical services. This would also 
require re-engineering of the pump system. While awaiting design and construction 
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